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From: Alex Oponski [aoponski@northwestfederal.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2007 1:40 PM

To: CaliReport

Subject: Comments on the OTS converting to the use of call report

To Whom It May Concern:

As an employee of a hoiding company that has both OCC and OTS regulated banks, | think it would be a good
idea for the OTS to adopt the use of call reports. We have 2 OCC charters and 1 OTS charter which means it
would simplify reperting for our accounting departments and the ability to utilize a consistent format for the
reporting of informaticon.

Thank you for your consideration of this issue and for reading this comment.

Alex Oponski, MBA, SPHR

Culture of Excellence; Empioyer of Choice
Chief People Officer

Northwest Financial Corp.
aoponski@northwestfederal com

Cell. (515) £681-4588

Office: (712) 580-41558

Fax. (712) 580-4160

This efectronic transmission and any documents accompanying this electronic transmission contain
confidential information belonging to the sender. This information may be legally protected. The
information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the
intended recipient or receive this message in error, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or taking any action in reliance on or regarding the contents of this electronically transmitied
information is sirictly prohibited.
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